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NAILSWORTH TOWN COUNCIL 
Minutes of ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 

held at the Town Hall, Nailsworth 
on Tuesday 3rd March 2020 

 

Present 
 

 

Minutes 

Cllr Angela Norman 
Cllr Jonathan Duckworth  

Cllr Mike Kelly 

Cllr Robert Maitland 
Kirstie Trueman (Deputy Clerk) 

In attendance Richard Erskine 

Apologies  

 

 Action 

Declarations of Interest & Applications for Dispensations 
There were none. 

 

 

To agree to draw up a five-year tree planting plan for NTC land  
 

There was a discussion regarding the tree planting plan.  
 

It was recommended to agree to draw up a five-year tree planting plan for NTC land 

and it was also resolved to agree to draw up costs for tree planting in the plan.  

  
Council would like to recommend adding a further option as follows –  

‘Option 4 to recommend -  
To consult with all other landowners and invite them to participate in a tree planting 

plan for the whole of the town.  

 
Proposed by Cllr Jonathan Duckworth, seconded by Cllr Robert Maitland, all in favour.  

 
 

 
 

 

To report on a Tree Survey on Bunting Hill  

 
There was a discussion regarding the initial Tree survey which took place in January 

and confirmation that the contractors will return in June/July 2020 to carry out further 
investigations and to re-examine the trees.   

 

 

To approve adoption of a Tree Policy 
 

It was recommended to adopt the Tree policy. 
 

Proposed by Jonathan Duckworth, seconded by Robert Maitland, all in favour. 

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………                                              …………………………….. 
Chair of Environment committee                                          Date 

Nailsworth Town Council 
Civic Centre, Old Market, Nailsworth, GL6 0DU 

 
 


